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Dear Committee Members: 
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This is just a note to remind you that the subcommittees should be in the process 
of meeting. If you have forgotten which subcommittee you are on, a list is attached. 

We will be scheduling a meeting of the entire Committee sometime in late 
September or early October so that each subcommittee can report on the status of their individual 
projects. 
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Enclosure 
cc: Honorable John V. Parker 

Honorable Frank J. Polozola 
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Sincerely, 

r/L 
Michael H. Rubin 


